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Illinois Driver’s License Extension 

Illinois driver’s licenses, instruction permits and identification cards that have an 
expiration date between January 1, 2020 and March 31, 2022 have been extended until 
March 31, 2022. Commercial driver’s licenses and commercial learner’s permits are 
excluded from this extension. 

Expiration dates for commercial driver's licenses (CDLs) and commercial learner's 
permits (CLPs) have been extended to Jan. 31, 2022. This rule change impacts CDLs and 
CLPs with expiration dates between Nov. 1, 2021, and Jan. 31, 2022. 
 
If you have an emergency situation, please call the Illinois Secretary of State Police inquiry unit 
at 217-785-0309. 
 
Website for the information above https://www.ilsos.gov/  
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